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Temporary Road Closure Due to System Maintenance 

 
 

Gardenia Street at Tefft Street in Nipomo will be closed beginning Monday, June 19th through Friday, June 23rd for sewer 

system maintenance. 

The District’s lift station on Gardenia Street will be receiving much needed maintenance and repairs including the 

replacement of a pump and associated hardware.  

Due to the nature of the repair, large equipment will be present in the area and a detour route will be provided for affected 

residents. 

Water and sewer services will not be affected during the repair.  

The District is dedicated to providing quality services for its customers and encourage residents to contact the District office 

at 805 929-1133 or info@ncsd.ca.gov with any concerns. 

 
### 

 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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